Allen, Amber

From: Abby Rodgers
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:20 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Statement of Opposition
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Hello,

I'm emailing to oppose the tear down of the house at 1601 Cedar Ave, Austin, TX 78702. | think this house should be a
historic building based on its age and architecture. Too many of these historic houses that are in good condition are
being torn down for new model homes to be built, making the east side lose its history and charm.

Best,

Abby Rodgers

East side resident
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